

TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No.19

September 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

EXCITING NEWS!

We are excited to announce that our Feeding Minds School Pantry will be opening on Wednesday September 14th from 2pm-4pm. You do not need to register online. We will have registration forms for you during our first distribution.

Community Shout Out

Thank you to the TT Junior
Woman's Club for donating \$100. We
have purchased some uniforms. Thank
you to Winn-Dixie for sending
us some reusable grocery bags for
our pantry. Thank you to Sarah and
Grow Financial for donating school
supplies. Thank you to El Puerto for
donating a gift card for Hispanic
Heritage Month.

Upcoming Important Dates

9/14/22 - Pantry distribution 2pm-4pm 9/15/22-10/15/22 -Hispanic Heritage Month 9/1522 - SAC Meeting 9/20/22 - Picture Day - No Uniforms 9/21/22 - Pantry distribution 2pm-4pm 9/22/22 - Spirit Night - Outback 4pm-7pm 9/28/22 - Pantry distribution 2pm-4pm

PARENT RESOURCE CENTER: Please

sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center this year. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with. Pre-registration is required with 24 hour advance notice. Sign up HERE

Please follow us on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and TWITTER

We hope that you have already had a chance to view our Parent Resource Center web site for resources and information

Parent Resource Center Web Site

Important Title I Information

Please be sure to complete our 2022 Family Needs Assessment Survey to let us know how we can best support your family and plan for upcoming family engagement events at the school. Please complete by 9/30/22.

Family Partnership Program

Stay tuned for more information on how to sign up for our FPP. You will earn points for being actively involved and engaged in your child's academic journey. You will have the opportunity to spend your points at our

Winter Wonderland/Curriculum Night pop-up shop in December.

"If you have an opportunity to make things better and you don't, then you are wasting your time on Earth." – Roberto Clemente.



TTE Parent Resource Center News



PANTRY GRAND OPENING ON SEPTEMBER 14TH 2PM-4PM



WEDNESDAYS FROM 2PM-4PM
Beginning on September 14th, 2022
124 Flotto Avenue, Temple Terrace

At Temple Terrace Elementary School we are dedicated to serving our families. We are excited to announce that we have partnered with Feeding Tampa Bay. The food pantry is available to all our Temple Terrace Elementary families and will be open every Wednesday from 2pm-4pm.

Please reach out to Faith Smith with any questions at 813 987 6903 Ext: 247

